WANTED: HONORARY SERVICE AWARD NOMINATIONS

Do you know someone who goes above and beyond for the students and community at WCI?

Then you should nominate them for an Honorary Service Award!

The WCI PTA Honorary Service Award Committee strives to honor parents, teachers, and staff members who have made significant contributions to the well-being of the students at WCI.

By taking the time to nominate outstanding members of our community, you will ensure that these worthy individuals receive the recognition that they deserve.

Nominating is simple. Either leave this completed form in the PTA Historian box in the WCI Main Office, or email Historian Aimee Moss at aimeemoss14@gmail.com. Nominations should be made by February 9, 2015. The selected honorees will be celebrated at the April 22, 2015 WCI PTA meeting.

2015 Walnut Creek Intermediate PTA Honorary Service Award Nomination Form
Name of Nominee:
Reason for Nomination: Please tell us briefly why you think this person deserves an Honorary Service Award.
Name of Person Submitting Nomination:

Preferred Contact Info: _____